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Green School network launches this week

30 Sep 2024

The first virtual Green School network event for the new academic year, designed to help your school lead in sustainability, takes place:

Date: Tuesday 1 October 2024

Time: 3:45 - 5pm

Cost: Free!

Theme: Cutting your carbon in school

Who should attend?

Eco or sustainability leads, PSHE leads, geography leads and/or any other school staff responsible for the school’s climate action plan/eco-strategy.

What to expect

learn how to reduce your school's carbon footprint and join the Cut Your Carbon Competition with inspiring case studies
get guidance on completing the climate change action plan, a new DfE requirement for all schools this year
gain insights from experts on applying for grants to fund sustainability projects.

Book your place

Not sure if someone from your school is attending?

Email McGregorN@ealing.gov.uk with your eco schools lead’s contact details.

A DfE requirement states that every school must have an eco schools lead by 2025.

Further information

Check the flyer below for more details.
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Contacts

Nicole McGregor
mcgregorn@ealing.gov.uk
020 8825 5484
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